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President’s Report — December 2022 
By Nelson Garrison  

Pegasus Flight Association.   

There’s a week to go until Christmas Day! It’s almost time to start shopping for gifts, don’t 

want to get in too much of rush or anything… We hope you and your family and friends have a 

wonderful Christmas, Hanukkah, or Holiday Season. It’s nice seeing many of our Pegasus 

snowbirds show up as winter gets serious in other locations. We hope 2023 brings peace and 

joy to your families.  

The Flight Association will be hosting our annual New Years Eve potluck in Hangar One. Flight 

will provide a couple of meats and if everyone will bring their drinks of choice, a side dish or 

desert that would be great. We’ll get started about 3ish so we don’t intrude on parties later in 

the evening.   
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Pegasus Flight and HOA hosted our annual HopeKids Breakfast and Flights, we had great 

participation from the community and gave rides to kids from 20 HopeKids families. Thanks 

to the generous contributions from those who attended we raised $20,650 for the HopeKids  

organization to help them provide for families in Arizona. Visit https://www.hopekids.org/

arizona-chapter/  for additional information. Andrea and her team do a great job providing 

events and support for these needy families. 

Flight and HOA have teamed up to provide some family activities again this year. First we 

had Santa and Mrs Claus come for cookies and hot chocolate with the kids a week ago, if 

you haven’t attended previously, you should add it to your list for next year. Thanks to Dusty 

and Rachel for organizing and coordinating this event.  

Flight will be sponsoring our annual potluck at Hangar One early on News Year Eve. Flight 

will provide a couple of meats, bring your favorite drinks, a side dish or desert to share and 

just enjoy the time with friends and neighbors. We’ll start around 3pm so as to not interfere 

with other later activities.  

Flight Association Annual meeting at John & Nykki’s—Saturday 2/18/23 

In February (Saturday 2/25/23) Flight and HOA will be sponsoring a Pegasus families break-

fast and flight event. It is based on what we've done with the HopeKids event, we will host a 

breakfast and a limited number of flights for kids 8-18...weather permitting. This will be 

 

Airport Thoughts 



Airport Thoughts...cont’d 

 

open to residents of Pegasus with rides provided by members of the flight association. Bob 

Charette will be in charge of organizing the pilots for the event, so if you’d like to volunteer for  

flying a neighbor, speak with Bob. Our goal is to help the non aviation part of Pegasus have a 

better understanding of what goes on inside the airpark portion of our community. If you’d 

like to help out in any way just let any member of Flight or the HOA know.   

We hope to see you at an upcoming meeting or event. Have a joyous Christmas, Hanukkah, or 

Holiday Season.   

Your Flight Association Board Members 
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Taxiway and Intersection 

Signage at Pegasus 

We recently installed Runway/

Taxiway/Intersection signage on 

the field. It was installed in ac-

cordance to; https://

www.faa.gov/documentLibrary/

media/Advisory_Circular/150-

5340-18G-Chg-1-Airport-

Signs.pdf 

Here is the layout of the signage. 

 

We hope you find the signage 

helpful and an awareness/safety 

enhancement to Pegasus. 
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2023  

Upcoming Events and Meeting dates 
 

• Thursday January, 19th - 5pm in Hangar One 

• Annual Meeting Saturday February – 18th - 11am, 

John & Nykki’s home  

• Pegasus Family Breakfast and Flights—February 25th 

7am—10:30 am  

• Thursday March, 16th - 5pm in Hangar One 

• Thursday Sept, 21st - 5pm in Hangar One 

• Thursday November, 16th - 5pm in Hangar One 
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Places to go, things to do: 
 

PLACES TO FLY FOR BREAKFAST:  

• The fly in breakfast at Coolidge Municipal Airport (P08) is on the first Saturday of the 

month.  

• On the second Saturday consider flying down to Ryan Field (RYN) near Tucson for breakfast 

or lunch at Ritchie’s Restaurant. They are open from 6 am to 2 pm to serve you. ➢ The Fal-

con Field Warbirds Squadron fly in breakfast, on the third weekend of the month. 

• Grapevine (88AZ) is now open full time, but the third Saturday of each month is a special 

time for a group camp dinner on Saturday evening. Come and camp for the weekend! The 

camp host will prepare the main course, and campers, please bring a side dish or dessert 

to share. 

• There is a pancake breakfast on the last Saturday of the month at the Casa Grande Munici-

pal Airport (CGZ). The breakfast is being put on by the Casa Grande Masonic Lodge (Pinal 

Lodge #30). Time is from 7:00 to 10:00 am, and the breakfast is being served in the air-

conditioned terminal. This is planned to be a monthly event until the renovation of the 

cafe area of the terminal is completed and staffed, which should happen near the end of 

the year.  

• Support Flying in Arizona—Join the Arizona Pilots Association:  https://azpilots.org/ 
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Our New Website: 

https://azpegasusairpark.com/ 

Many thanks to DJ for creating our new site. 

 

Please note the email: pegasusairparkflight@gmail.com  is not  

monitored on a daily basis. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Your Pegasus Flight Association 

mailto:pegasusairparkflight@gmail.com

